
16 Perkins Street • PO Box 7 

Norridgewock, Maine 04957 

August 21, 2019 

www.townofnorrid!Jewocl<.com 

Linda Butler, Solid Waste Project Manager 

State of Maine DEP 

1 7 State House Station 

Augusta, ME 04333-0017 

Ms. Butler: 

Office: (207) 634-2252 

Fax: (207) 634-5285 

We have received notice from Waste Management Disposal Services of Maine, Inc. of their 

intention to file an application with Maine DEP to expand its existing solid waste disposal 

facility in No1Tidgewock (Phase 14). As such, we the undersigned Municipal Officers of the 

Town ofNon-idgewock, hereby notify you of the Town's intent to exercise its status as an 

intervenor. 

At this time, the Town is unable to provide cost estimates for potential funding requests until an 

application is submitted and we are able to seek cost estimates from qualified parties. It may be 

our intention to employ a consultant to review geotechnical, water quality, and other potential 

concerns related to the application. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Town Manager Richard 

LaBelle at 634-2252. 

Respectfully, 

We are an equal opportunity employer and service provider. 


